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Comments: Thank you for the opportunity to comment. My family owns a cabin on North Trout Lake Road. We've
owned it since the late 1950s and, as you well know, have seen many impacts along the road, especially from
increased traffic. During COVID 19, the impacts were especially negative with campers and RVs pulling off road,
destroying fragile grassland and depositing waste. We are thankful to the USFS for cracking down on the
situation in a timely manner.

| am writing to voice my opposition to an off-road trail from the trestle to the top of Lizard Head pass. | use this
stretch of road to walk, run, and leisurely bike. Traffic is minimal and | believe an off-road path is redundant and
will impact the watershed and steep hillside that border this road in a negative manner. Perhaps the USFS
resources could be better utilized elsewhere to create safe recreation paths in areas with a larger interface.

Thank you! Kristen Lummis



